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Dear Parents, 

      Summer is coming to an end and school time is here! We are sad to see Madelyn go back to school 

to continue her studies this fall. We are excited to be welcoming Sharice back from her maternity leave. 

We will also be celebrating Labor Day in September! We will be CLOSED on Monday September 6th to 

celebrate!  

This month we will be seeing new faces in the 2’s room.  We can’t wait to welcome Evangeline Travis 

and Caroline Campbell! We will also have 2 birthdays this month in our room! Chase will be three on August 

9th and Marcelline will be three on August 31st! 

We are loving seeing these little ones grow and improve on many different skills! We have many who 

have started potty training and we are so excited for them! We continue to focus on active play in the 

classroom as well as discussing our classroom rules, manners, ABC’s, numbers, shapes, and colors.  

Don’t forget on the 1st of EACH MONTH, we need a $2 donation for the snacks please. Some parents 

like the option of paying for several months at once if it makes things easier. We also are doing ice cream days 

EVERY TUESDAY, please let us know if you need a menu! 

Reminders: 

• Water Play on Wednesday and Fridays  

• Change of clothes  

• Snack money-$2.00 

• Ice cream money on Tuesday 

 

 

 

Thank you, 

Ms. Jessica  

Ms. Kaylee 

Ms. Madelyn 



 


